
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 5,  2023

When was the last time you felt hopeless? What did you do? Who did you turn to? 
What were the results? Ezra and Nehemiah remind us there is hope during times of 
hopelessness. God is working even when it seems like things could not get any worse. 
He turns graves of gloom into gardens of glory. As we examine God’s Word, may we be 
open to implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Take a night off and let us watch your kiddos! Our Student Leadership Team is raising 
money for Student Leadership Camp. RSVP by February 9 using the QR code or see the 
Fairview app.
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Join us for Wednesday Night Meal! It 
is served in the A/B room from 5:45 
- 6:30pm and cost is $7 per person 
(18 and over), 17 and under are FREE. 
Please sign up & pay TODAY in the 
foyer or RSVP on the Fairview app. 
Afterwards, we will split up into groups 
for all ages until 7:30. See you there!

We are scheduled to host Family 
Promise next week. As of now, we don’t 
have all of the details. Family Promise 
is in the middle of interviewing families 
right now, so we are planning as if we will 
be hosting. Use the QR code to sign up 
to host or bring meals.

Sunday, February 12 immediately after 
service there will be a Fairview Kids 
Volunteer Meeting in the A/B Room. 
This meeting is for current and future 
volunteers of our Kids Ministry. Lunch 
will be provided and childcare is 
available if needed. Use the QR code to 
register.

Sunday, February 19 at 9:00am, in 
the Choir Room, we will be having 
our Membership Class called 
Connection Point for anyone that 
might have a desire to become 
a member here at Fairview. We’ll 
provide pastries and childcare. Use 
the QR code to register.


